
 
 

 
Victoria Avenue  
Corridor Review 

 
Thursday, March 16, 2017 

7:00 pm – 9:00 pm 
St. Frances School 

2141 McPherson Ave 
 
 
 
Residents surrounding Victoria Avenue are invited to attend a public meeting to view the 
proposed design of Victoria Avenue between 11th Street and 8th Street.  The meeting 
will be hosted by the City of Saskatoon, Transportation Division. 
 
The City has been preparing a corridor plan for Victoria Avenue in anticipation of the 
reopening of the Traffic Bridge.  An assessment has been completed between 11th 
Street and 8th Street in order to make modifications and/or improvements to this section 
of roadway and make Victoria Avenue consistent with newly approved plans and 
directions, such as the Active Transportation Plan. 
 
All local stakeholders are welcome and encouraged to attend.  Please join us as we 
discuss Victoria Avenue.  Information will also be available on our Shaping Saskatoon 
web page – www.shapingsaskatoon.ca. 
 
 
 
 
 

Please send comments to: 
 

Chelsea Lanning, Transportation Engineer 
City of Saskatoon, Transportation & Utilities 
222-3rd Avenue North Saskatoon, S7K 0J5 

chelsea.lanning@saskatoon.ca  
Phone: 306-975-2483 or Fax: 306-975-2971 


